
 Gao, one of our Chinese foreign exchange students, 

participated in MRA’s International Day during 

Catholic Schools Week. Following is her first 

person account of the event and her experience. 

Lower school students also learned about and 

sampled food from India. 

We went to the school kitchen at around 10 a.m. and 

then we started to work. Xinglin made pork and 

rice. The pork that Xinglin made smelt very good. 

Ding and I made chicken wings and cabbage. 

Lemon and Allen helped us put the food in small 

cups. 

We went to the lower school building and we go to 

each lower school classrooms. We taught the lower 

school kids about China and where it is located on 

a map. We also taught them about Chinese culture. 

We let the lower school kids try the Chinese food we 

had made. I think they enjoyed it and I was very 

happy about that. 

John Paul looks hungry! 

Tristan chows down. 

International Day photos by Ashna Saini 

Do you have something to contribute to our school 

newspaper? Something you wrote or drew?  

Something going on in your classroom that you would 

like to share with the rest of the school? Talk to 

Mrs. Richardson or come to the next newspaper 

meeting on Monday, March 5 in the Gr. 1/2 

classroom right after school. We need your talent! 


